
 

 

Memorandum 20:35 
 
Date: July 7, 2020 
 
To:  Presidents and Administrative Officers 
  Local and Federated Associations 
 
From: David Robinson, Executive Director 
 
Re: On-line Training: Analyzing University and College Financial Statements

 
 
Although the full financial impact of the COVID-19 pandemic remains uncertain, many colleges and 
universities in recent weeks have frozen new hiring, sought cuts in pay and benefits, and announced 
staff reductions.   
 
While the situation varies from one institution to another, it is important that all academic staff 
associations have the skills to interrogate the financial claims being made by their administrations.  
 
Join Drs. Janet and Cameron Morrill, both associate professors of accounting at the Asper School  
of Business at the University of Manitoba, and authors of CAUT’s Guide to Analyzing University & 
College Financial Statements, for a 3-part training session. You can find the guide under the collective 
bargaining resources, post-secondary institutions financial statements in the members’ area of the 
CAUT website at www.caut.ca. 
 
CAUT will be offering the training in three 90-minute sessions, July 22, 23 and 24 from 1:00 to 
2:30 p.m. EST.  
 
Please register at: https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_IbLkSTfUTu-NRUIuGg1dQg 
 
Course materials will be provided in both English and French. They will provide the webinar in 
English, with simultaneous interpretation provided for those participants who register for the 
sessions in French. Please advise if you have any additional accessibility requirements by emailing 
education@caut.ca. 
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